
 
Update is a monthly letter sent to the friends and supporters of Mt. Salem Revival Grounds. 

October/November 2018 
 
 
Dear Friends and Supporters: 
 
THE ANNUAL FALL BIBLE CONFERENCE - It has been wonderful to see the Lord working throughout the 2018 camp season.  
In October we held our “Fire on the Mountain” Bible Conference.  The weather was cold, but our spirits were warm.  The Goodwill 
Baptist Church Singers of Patrick Springs, VA, sang and Dr. Charles Hiltibidal preached on end-time Bible prophecy.  Our other 
guest speakers were David Bishop of VA, and Bob Ross of PA.  The morning split sessions were also filled with God’s blessings.  
We always enjoy the fun and interaction at the auction, along with concessions, and good wholesome fellowship of God’s people.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
REGISTER NOW TO ATTEND A WEEK OF CAMP - Mt. Salem Revival Grounds was started in 1976 by Dr. Joe M. Boyd.  Its 
purpose was to provide a training ground for preacher boys, as well as a place for churches to bring their young people to camp 
in the summer.  The atmosphere has always been that of an old-fashioned revival where the preaching is hot, the invitations are 
sincere, and the results are lasting.  Don’t miss an opportunity to experience this amazing place! 
 
JOIN OUR SUMMER STAFF - Applicants must be at least 16 years of age and send in a staff application with their pastor’s rec-
ommendation.  Download a staff application at mtsalemrevivalgrounds.com, or call the camp office at 
304-873-2315. 
 
We do ask for your prayers and continued support as we look forward to the year 2019 that will mark 
our 44th year.  Thank you for your faithfulness to the Lord, and your friendship to us.   
 
Because He lives, 
 
 
 
 

Dr. Randy E. Taylor 
Evangelist/President 

P.O. Box 186—West Union, WV 26456  - Phone/Fax: 304-873-2315 - E-mail: mtsalem@citynet.net 

Visit us on the web at:www.mtsalemrevivalgrounds.com - A ministry out of Mt. Salem Baptist Church 
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Junior Weeks 
June 24-28  Junior Week I 
July 15-19  Junior Week II 

Youth Conference 
July 1-5 

Nehemiah Work Weeks 
  April 15-19 Work Week I   
  May 13-17  Work Week II 

First Aid &  
Lifeguard Training 

June 3-7 

    Combination Weeks  

 June 17-21 Junior/Youth Week I 
 July 22-26  Junior/Youth Week II 

 

 

 

 

Pre-register by January 31, 2019, and save in two ways: 
 

1. Pastors and their families attend free to the first four churches (who register a minimum of 

20 campers), or for every ten registered campers one counselor comes free. 
 

2. Send $20.00 and save $10.00 per camper.  Must be postmarked by January 31, 2019.   

Starting February 1 thru March 31 registration is $30.00. 

“Fire on the Mountain” 
 Bible Conference 

October 11-12 

         Youth Week
 June 10-14   

EARLY BIRD REGISTRATION 


